
Comment for planning application 22/03868/OUT
Application Number 22/03868/OUT

Location Land West Adj To Salt Way And West Of Bloxham Road Banbury

Proposal Development of up to 65 homes including open space provision, parking, landscaping,
drainage and associated works, with All Matters Reserved (appearance, landscaping, layout
and scale) except for Access

Case Officer  
 

Organisation
Name Sarah Ridley

Address 7 Bateman Close,Banbury,OX16 9XQ

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments Dear sir/Madam 
I am a resident on Bloxham vale and am very concerned about the new proposal of a further 
65 homes being built. I was not aware of this when I purchased my home. Tyrell road is 
already congested with traffic and parked cars. This is also used as a race track for younger 
drivers. To add another 65 homes worth of traffic would be a death trap. Redrow sold 
Bloxham vale as a peaceful family environment. The green area where the new estate is 
proposed is popular with walkers and the highland cows are a lovely countryside addition. I 
am objecting to this proposal as it would become a very noisy, congested and highly 
populated area creating a heavy flow of consent traffic through what was sold as a tranquil 
area. There is a play park situated on Tyrell road with young children playing, they will be 
put at high risk with an increase of traffic. There are no yellow lines for restricting parking 
currently and so to add to this plus moving traffic is highly irresponsible. This will encourage 
residents to move away from this area.  
I highly object to this proposal. 
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